
From: Lisa Amara A.
To: Wendy Hernandez N.; Brett Goldberg; Imene Haddad; Vismary Dorta; Brenya Martinez D.; Jeff Gagnon
Subject: Fw: Sherebrook-
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Item is postponed.

We will not ask for a formal letter and we will not charge a fee.

Just move it to postponement on the agenda with no staff report.

I replied with approval of postponement but can't get my outlook to forward it to you.

From: Ken Tuma <KTuma@udsflorida.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 28, 2021 12:44 PM
To: Lisa Amara A.; whernandez@pbcgov.org
Cc: Tyler Woolsey; Wendy Tuma; Henry B. Handler; Tony Palumbo
Subject: Sherebrook-

****** Note: This email was sent from a source external to Palm Beach County. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. *******

Wendy and Lisa,

In follow up to our conversation, we agree with the staff’s request to postpone
Sherebrook until the February hearings cycle.

Thank You.

Ken

Ken
Tuma
ktuma@udsflorida.com
610 Clematis Street
Suite CU-02
West Palm Beach, FL 33401

561.366.1100 Ext. 141 Phone - West Palm Beach
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